
WEEKLY MESSAGE FROM 

DR. K ATHLEEN DAVIS, INTERIM SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

DISTRICT NEWS: 
Dear Members of the Utica City School District 
Community:
I would like to thank the Adirondack Sports Council 
for affording our students and staff the opportunity 
to attend the IIHF Women’s World Championship 
games. This was a wonderful life experience. The 
enthusiasm demonstrated by our students show 
their excitement from this learning experience.

I want to wish all families a safe and wonderful 
spring break starting April 19th -26th.  We look 
forward to your child’s return.  The month of May 
promises to bring great learning activities for each 
child.  The growth our students have shown is 
amazing. We are proud of each one of our students. 
Thank you for your trust in the school and your 
continued partnership.

Sincerely,  
Dr. Kathleen Davis 
Interim Superintendent 

DISTRICT WIDE FIELD TRIP TO THE IIHF 
WOMEN’S WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP
Over 3,200 Utica students had a blast attending the 
IIHF Women’s World Championship hockey games 
on April 3rd, 5th & 9th. At the events, students were 
given “thunder sticks” and bottled water courtesy 
of the Adirondack Sports Council and the Utica 
Comets. Elementary students also received learning 
booklets that included interactive pages, coloring sec-
tions and mazes. Approximately 155 Proctor athletes 
attended the Women in Sport Summit on April 5th 
at Utica University. The summit featured a panel of 
experts, speaking on topics that included strength & 
training, nutrition, sports related health & wellness 
and equity. The games and summit provided amazing 
opportunities for students to experience events that 
celebrated diversity and women in sports. 

Please continue to check ParentSquare, our website and social media for important updates. As always, 
please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have. www.uticaschools.org
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